NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a public hearing at 1501 S. Duquesne, Joplin, Missouri, at 7:00 P.M. or as soon
thereafter as possible, on August 1, 2022 before the City of Duquesne Planning and Zoning
Commission, and at 6:00 P.M. or as soon thereafter as possible on August 8, 2022 before the
Board of Aldermen, to consider the following:

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING TITLE IV; LAND USE, 404.010: DEFINITIONS, SECTION 404.040:
USE REGULATIONS, AND ADDING NEW SECTION 404.081 SHORT-TERM RENTAL TO
PROVIDE NEW REGULATIONS FOR SHORT-TERM RENTALS WITHIN THE CITY OF
DUQUESNE, JASPER COUNTY, MISSOURI.

All interested members of the public are invited to attend the public hearing. The public hearing
shall proceed in the order listed above, each to be opened and closed before proceeding
immediately to the next.

Melody Cundiff
City Clerk



